
NATIVE YOUNG EUROPE TOUR 2024

Raw, real and Authentic 

Native Young makes their return to Europe in October 2024 for an exclusive tour to support 
the release of their highly anticipated new live album CHAMPION

The band chose to record their new album live to capture and celebrate the electric live 
energy and cultural richness of Native Young that audiences have come to know and love. 
The new album will not be available on streaming services and instead will be sold 
exclusively at upcoming shows on the European tour. The band made this bold decision in 
order to ensure the music is delivered directly to the ears of true fans - ‘The Native Army’

“We are excited to debut our new live album ‘CHAMPION’ exclusively to all our friends, 
fans and supporters on our upcoming tour of Europe! Through the universal language of 
music and the organic human experience that live music can provide we strive to send out a 
message of togetherness and unity. We can’t wait to be with you all!

One voice. One people" - Native Young


